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The new season is officially upon us now the Ranking and Rating lists have been published!

The lists, which provide the starting point for every player as they begin their 2015/16 campaigns, can be seen on
our rankings page.

They feature the usual annual 10% reduction in every player’s points, and the uplift of categories – for example,
when a Cadet player moves into the Junior ranks.

Table Tennis England has also set the monthly dates for the publication of rankings this season.

The dates will coincide with publication of the ITTF world rankings, which are normally released between the 5th
and 8th of each calendar month.

The dates are as follows:

Wednesday 9th September 2015

Wednesday 7th October 2015

Tuesday 10th November 2015

Wednesday 9th December 2015

Thursday 7th January 2016

Tuesday 9th February 2016

Wednesday 9th March 2016

Wednesday 6th April 2016

Tuesday 10th May 2016

Wednesday 8th June 2016

Wednesday 6th July 2016

Good luck to everyone for the season ahead – we hope you achieve your ambitions and enjoy playing our great
sport!
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